
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE 
MIMAROPA Region

FEB 1 6 2023

MEMORANDUM 

FOR :

THRU

FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director 
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, 
Roxas Boulevard,
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

The ARD for Technical Services

The PENR Officer

2023 ASIAN WATERBIRD CENSUS (AWC) IN APO REEF 
NATURAL PARK OF CENRO SABLAYAN, OCCIDENTAL 
MINDORO

Forwarded herewith is the memorandum dated February 13, 2023 of CENRO Sablayan 
regarding the conducted Asian Waterbird Census in Apo Reef Natural Park on January 14 to 
16, 2023.

Attached are the AWC Report, filled out AWC Form, photo documentation of their
activity.

For your information and consideration.

For the OIC, PENR Officer:

ELSO B. ALMAZ.
SVEMS/Chief, T8

So. Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro 
E-mail: tsdoccmin042@gmail.com / penroocc.mindoro@denr.gov.ph
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